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Quinn’s Junction Park and Ride Alternative Evaluation and Final Design  
Park City Solicitation Number 07022018 

Questions and Answers Regarding Request for Proposals 
 

 
Question 1: What is the estimated construction cost? 
 

The cost of construction has not yet been estimated. It will be based on the site 
evaluation conducted by the selected consultant.  

 
Question 2: When will contractor bidding begin? 
 

A bidding date has not been determined and will be dependent on available construction 

funding. 

Question 3: When is construction projected to start? 
 

A bidding date has not been determined and will be dependent on available construction 

funding. 

Question 4: What is the estimated project value? 
 

The cost of construction has not yet been estimated. It will be based on the site 
evaluation conducted by the selected consultant.  

 
 
Note:  
The Request for Proposals was posted on the Park City website 
(http://www.parkcity.org/government/current-rfps-and-bids) on Monday, July 2, 2018. Questions were 
due to Julia Collins, at Julia.Collins@parkcity.org or via facsimile to: 435-615-4901 by 5:00 p.m. MST, 
Friday, July 6, 2018. 
 
 


